
 
	

Proposal	to	Erect	28	Dwellings	at	Land	
off	Priory	Crescent		

and	Walsingham	Road	
	
Following	submissions	including	those	from	the	Parish	

Council,	revised	pans	have	been	issued	for	this	proposed	
development.		

The	following	events	will	take	place	in	this	respect:	
	

Tuesday	26	January	2016	–	1430-1800	
Opportunity	to	view	the	revised	plans	&	

associated	documents	
	

This	will	be	followed	at	1930	by	a	special	
meeting	to	formulate	a	response	from	the	

Parish	Council	–	all	welcome	
	

Both	events	at	the	Memorial	Hall	
	
	

The	response	will	be	a	collective	one,	from	the	Parish	Council.	Any	person	
having	strong	views	(either	way)	is	advised	to	make	those	known	to	North	

Norfolk	District	Council	Planning	Department	using	the	reference	PF/15/1221	
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Parish	Clerk	–	Keith	Leesmith	
31	Dogger	Lane,	Wells-next-the-Sea	
Norfolk,	NR23	1BE								01328	710261	

keith	@leesmith.co.uk	

 


